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Americans served with Afghans for two decades in Afghanistan. Our military 
fought side-by-side with them and saw firsthand their courage and 
dedication. They risked their lives helping our troops and significantly 
contributed to the U.S. mission.

We promised to stand by our allies who, often at risk to themselves and their 
families, publicly defended democratic rights. Passing the Afghan Adjustment 
Act assures that American commitments will be honored.

Congress must pass legislation that will allow Afghans who were evacuated 
from Afghanistan (and those still awaiting) to have an opportunity to seek 
lawful permanent residence in the United States.
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bit.ly/Reintroduced_AAA

Urge your Legislators to support the 
Afghan Adjustment Act


